
 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 

Project Office 

240 Tanjong Pagar Road 

#05-00 Keppel Towers 2 

Singapore 088540 

Jan 9th, 2018 

 
"Illegal, fraudulent and unauthorised use of the names "Ocean Network Express 
Pte Ltd" ("ONE") and "Ocean Network Express Group" ("ONE Group") by third 

parties claiming to recruit employees in the name or on behalf of ONE and ONE 
Group"  
 
ONE and ONE Group have recently received information concerning individuals claiming to have 
been recruited as employees or seafarers of ONE and ONE Group through third parties. 
 
These purported recruitment drives were initiated by the third parties through phone calls, email 
invitations and professional networking sites. The individuals targeted may be required to make 
payment to the third parties for their services. The third parties may also furnish the targeted 
individuals with employment related documents purportedly issued by ONE or ONE Group after 
rendering their services. 
  
Members of public are strongly advised that ONE and ONE Group do not engage the services of 
any third party or professional networking sites for recruitment of its employees. Such purported 
recruitment drives were carried out without the knowledge and consent of ONE and ONE Group, 
are not authorised and will not be recognised by ONE and ONE Group. The employment related 
documents received from individuals claiming to have been recruited as employees or seafarers of 
ONE and ONE Group through the third parties have been found to be false or forged. 
  
ONE and ONE Group strongly caution members of public against responding to these purported 
recruitment drives. ONE and ONE Group will not be responsible for any loss suffered by members 
of public through such recruitment drives. Members of public targeted are strongly advised to turn 
down such approaches and report to the authorities. 
  
ONE and ONE Group are currently investigating into and seeking legal advice on this matter, with a view 
to lodging a complaint to the authorities. 


